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Welcome to the last half term of the school year and to a new 
style newsletter. This is a little bit of an experiment and so 
things may well change. We’re always very happy to receive 
feedback so please do let me know your thoughts.  

We hope you had a fantastic half term break and are ready for 
a half term of five weeks that is packed full of so many exciting 
things for the children and their families. We look forward to 
sharing the buzz of all things Lowther for this half term.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you so much for all your support this year. As you know, this financial year has been tough for 
the school. Like all schools in Richmond and across the country, our funding was cut and we have made 
every effort to make sure that the children’s experience hasn’t suffered. However, we do need your help 
and anything you are able to do, even if it seems small, makes a big difference to the children at 
Lowther. 
 
Examples of ways you can help us: 
 Set up a monthly donation via Justgiving. If every family was able to pay even £1 a month, that 

would come to almost £4000 a year. 
 Pay a one-off donation via Justgiving.  So far we have had a whopping £10,000 from this route 

and this has really helped us to balance the books.  
 Come to the Summer Fair – you know how much fun it can be, so share the love and invite other 

friends and family members along.  
 Recommend us – our school is awesome! The children love coming here, so if you know of people 

moving to the area, or looking at primary schools, ask them to contact us so we can arrange a 
tour. We’d love to welcome more children to the Lowther Family and have space in every year 
group. 

 Remember us – if you hear of any clubs or groups that are looking to hire facilities, ask them to 
contact Sharon Day in the office to see if we can help. We’d particularly welcome regular hires. 

 Photos – all photos in our school are available for you, so if you see one you love, just let us know 
and we can arrange that for you. A small donation for this is welcome. 

 Have a think – are we missing a trick somewhere? If you can think of any other ways to bring 
money into the school, please contact parent governor Tamsin via the school office.   

Do check out the awesome new 
whole school photo in the Wel-
come Lobby. 
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Y6 had an awesome time at their annual 
camp over on the school grounds this week.  

Our footballers made their third final of the season. 
A remarkable achievement. The photo shows the 
moment Seb slotted in the winning penalty in the 
semi-finals of the 21 school team tournament.  

A special mention to the children in Key Stage 1 who have been 
working so hard on various different end of year quizzes. So im-
pressed with their attitudes to learning! 

Our awesome allotment is part of the 
Barnes open garden weekend this Sun-
day. We are delighted to be involved . 

The athletics squad, once more, per-
formed brilliantly against the Borough’s 
other schools last week. Superb work. 



There’s only 5 weeks of term, and school year, to go — 
don’t forget our online calendar gives you all the dates 
you need to know.  Some of the big ones include; 

 Healthy Activity Week starts Wednesday 20th June 

 The excitement of Sports Day is Friday 22nd June 

 Y6 will be performing their Shrek show on Friday 
29th June @7pm 

 We will issue the new class lists and the teachers for 
each class on Friday 29th June 

 The fabulous summer fair,  organised by the PTA, is 
planned for Saturday 30th June 

 The wc 2nd July is our Creative Arts Week 

 2nd July sees Year 6 go away for their week  long 
residential trip to Isle of Wight 

 On Friday 6th July at 2pm we have our annual 
Grounds day.  

 Reports are provisionally due Friday 6th July 

 Wc 9th July is the last week of any school clubs 

 The LAFTAs are on 16th July  

 Y6 Leavers assembly takes places on Friday 20th 
July 

 The last day of term is Friday 20th July 

There’s certainly lots to look forward to. We look for-
ward to seeing you join in the fun over the coming 
weeks.  

   ISSUE 16: 15TH JUNE 2018       WWW.LOWTHER.RICHMOND.SCH.UK  

Th
e 

m
a

in
 e

ve
n

ts
 c

om
in

g
 u

p
 


